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March 28, 2011 
 
 
 
Clerk of Supreme Court 
Carrie Janto, Deputy Clerk 
P.O. Box 1688 
Madison, WI 53701-1688 
 
Dear Ms. Janto: 
 
On behalf of the Wisconsin Municipal Court Clerk’s Association please 
accept this letter in support of Petition 10-11 which is an amendment of 
SCR chs. 70 and 33 relating to administration of municipal courts. While 
our Association supports all of the proposed changes, we are exceptionally 
pleased with the proposed changes to Section 9. SCR 33.04(3) relating to 
the education requirements for municipal court clerks.  
 
Education has long been a focus and passion for the Association. Due to 
there not being any guidelines or requirements for court clerk education, 
many municipalities have elected not to allow their clerk to attend the 
seminar. We are glad those clerks will now have a chance to attend. 
 
Not only is the seminar a great educational tool, but it is also the best 
place to network with other clerks. A majority of the municipal courts in 
Wisconsin have only one or two clerks. Having open lines of 
communications with other clerks is important as you always have 
someone to contact with questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you for taking steps to ensure each municipal court clerk is 
afforded the opportunity to participate in a program that provides 
information that is valuable to the administration of the court.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn Kuzniewicz, President 

Executive Committee  
Members 
 
District I – Arlene Geisler 
Village of West Milwaukee 
(414) 645-5411 
arlene.geisler@westmilwaukee.org 
 
District II – Aleta Bourdo 
Village of East Troy 
(262) 642-6252 
ab@easttroy-wi.com 
 
District III – Gale Bautch 
Village of Menomonee Falls 
(262) 532-4371 
gbautch@menomonee-falls.org  
 
District IV – Conni Killian-Ritchie 
Lakeside Municipal Court 
(920) 924-2479 
ckillian-ritchie@nfdl.org 
 
District V – Jodie Sorenson 
Village of Waunakee 
(608) 849-4573 
jsorenson@vil.waunakee.wi.us 
 
District VI – Theresa Murray 
City of Wisconsin Dells 
(608) 254-2442 
wdcourt@dellscitygov.com 
 
District VII – Amber Jolly 
Coulee Region 
(608) 781-9558 
ajolly@cityofonalaska.com 
 
District VIII – Pam Paananen 
Village of Howard 
(920) 434-4640 
probinson@villageofhoward.com 
 
District IX – Darlene Caillouette 
City of Mosinee 
(715) 693-2275 
municipalcourt@mosinee.wi.us  
 
District X – Christine Hines 
City of Hudson 
(715) 386-5929 
chines@ci.hudson.wi.us   
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